
 

 

 

Patrizia, 

 I am writing on behalf of the committee, in regard to the responses by the collaboration to the 
recommendations from the Experimental Readiness Review for Run Group C.  On reviewing the 
responses from the collaboration, we believe that our recommendations have been addressed 
sufficiently for the beam time request to proceed.  While many individuals in the committee would have 
preferred some more detail on some of the responses (most notably the Moller shield and the allocation 
of responsibility for various aspects of the experiment) no one on the committee felt that this additional  
information was necessary in order to evaluate the readiness of the experiment.  We are satisfied that 
our recommendations have been sufficiently addressed, and feel as though the collaboration should 
move forward to the beam time request. 

 

Thank You,  

Josh Pierce 

 


